
UN  Habitat  and  the  Norwegian
Goverment Take Interest in Slum
Dwellers’  Projects  in  Mukuru
Slums
muunganosupporttrust.wordpress.com.  Posted  by  Muungano  Support  Trust
Bulletin.  November  13,  2012  –  The  Norwegian  Minister  for  International
Development, Heikki Holmas and UN-HABITAT Executive Director, Dr Juan Clos
visited Mukuru Kwa Njenga slums to share experiences with the slum dwellers as
well as tour some of the ongoing projects such as the Mukuru Greenfields housing
project.

The two visited the settlement to offer encouragement to the Kenyan people living
in slums and encouraged the communities to instill confidence and scope to some
of the projects they are engaged in, under the stewardship of Muungano wa
Wanavijiji.  The  visit  was  organized  by  UN-HABITAT,  SDI,  the  Norwegian
Embassy,  Muungano  wa  Wanavijiji,  Akiba  Mashinani  Trust  and  Muungano
Support  Trust.

Read more: UN Habitat and the Norwegian Government Take Interest in Slum
Dwellers’ Projects in Mukuru Slums
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